Blacktown South Public School

Lirive to Achiere

K-2 Athletics Carnival Postponed

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Due to the wet weather this week and continued high chance of showers over the weekend and into
next week, we have postponed the K-2 Athletics Carnival.

New Date: Monday 1% September

Sorry for any inconvenience.

Mrs Renee Radecki
Relieving Principal



